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September 27, 2022 

 

Ms. Elizabeth E. Goldin 

Assistant Chief, Investigations & Hearings Division 

Enforcement Bureau 

Federal Communications Commission 

45 L Street NE 

Washington, DC  20002 

 

Re: Response to Broadcast EEO Audit Letter – RGH Communications, Inc. 

WZAP(AM), Bristol, Virginia (Fac. ID No. 55004) 

Dear Ms. Goldin: 

RGH Communications, Inc. (“RGH” or “Licensee”), licensee of WZAP(AM), Bristol, 

Virginia (the “Station”), submits the licensee’s response to your letter of August 19, 2022 (“EEO 

Audit Letter”) concerning compliance with the Commission’s Equal Employment Opportunity 

Rule, 47 C.F.R. § 73.2080.  To comply with your letter, this submission consists of a sworn 

Declaration executed by Glen Harlow, Owner of Licensee, indicating that fewer than five (5) full-

time employees are assigned to this Station. 

To comply with the Paragraph 5 of your letter, RGH is uploading its Response into the 

WZAP online public inspection file. 

If there are any questions about this submission, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

/s/ Matthew H. McCormick  

Matthew H. McCormick 

Counsel for RGH Communications, Inc. 
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